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200 Kent St., 
Qttawa, Ontario, 
Sept. 17, 1951. 

Mr. Kurt Haht, 
Consolidated Mining & Smelting 

Company of Canada, Ltd., 
Chapman Camp, D.C. 

Dear Mr. H- ht: 

Thank you for your letter of Sep- 
tember 13th. I was very interested to note 
the reduction in the values for Pud Lake. I 

think that some of the Pud Lake arsenic must 
be moving over into Kam, don't you? We will 
look forward to the report which you are pre - 
paring. 

With renewed thanks. 

Yours very truly, 

Kingsley Kay, 
Chit.f, 

Inc:ustrial Health Laboratory. 
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